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Matilda Sanders 

To: Pauline Robinson 
Subject: RE: Change in title for docket no. 110236-El - Mr. Saporito's complaint against FPL 

Thank you, will have the docket title updated. 

From: Pauline Robinson 
Sent: Tuesday, September 13, 2011 10:56 AM 
To: Matilda Sanders 
Subject: Change in title for docket no. 110236-E1 - Mr. Saporito's complaint against FPL 

Hi Matilda, 

How are you again? Can you also please change the tile for the above docket from: 

Formal complaint of Thomas Saporito against Florida Power & Light Company in connection with charges on billing statement. 

TO 

Formal complaint of Thomas Saporito against Florida Power & Light Company regarding customer charge on his billing statement. 

Thanks a million. 

Pauline E. Robinson 
Florida Public Service Commission 
Office of the General Counsel 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
Tel: 850-41 3-61 83 
Fax: 850-41 3-61 84 

911 3/2011 


